From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews

Subject: R Boar FW: Urgent: Request to Reconsider Cutting the Late French Immersion Program
Date: December 17, 2024 3:01:53 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: Robyn Boar <>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 2:42 PM

To: Assistant Superintendent, Secondary Programs <AsstSupSecondary@sd68.bc.ca>; Superintendent
<Superintendent@sd68.bc.ca>; Secretary-Treasurer <Secretary Treasurer@sd68.bc.ca>; Learning Services Director
of Instruction Inclusive Education Elementary <DirectorofInstructionInclusiveEducationElementary@sd68.bc.ca>;
Dpacsd68@gmail.com; Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>; Greg Keller <Greg.Keller@sd68.bc.ca>; Tania
Brzovic <Tania.Brzovic@sd68.bc.ca>; Tom Rokeby <Tom.Rokeby@sd68.bc.ca>; Mark Robinson
<Mark.Robinson@sd68.bc.ca>; Leana Pellegrin <Leana.Pellegrin@sd68.bc.ca>; Chantelle Morvay
<Chantelle.Morvay@sd68.bc.ca>; Leanne Lee <leanne.lee@sd68.bc.ca>; Tim Harris <Tim.Harris@sd68.bc.ca>;
Naomi Bailey <Naomi.Bailey@sd68.bc.ca>; sheila.malcolmson.mla@leg.bc.ca;
stephanie.higginson.mla@leg.bc.ca; george.anderson.mla@leg.bc.ca; lisamarie.barron@parl.gc.ca;
ECC.Minister@gov.bc.ca; EDUC.learningdivision@gov.bc.ca; DM.Education@gov.bc.ca

Subject: Urgent: Request to Reconsider Cutting the Late French Immersion Program

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from
Hi,

I have just learned about School District 68’s plans to cut the Late French Immersion program, and I am deeply
saddened by this news. As a successful alumnus of the program, I feel compelled to share my perspective.

I started the Late French Immersion program in its first year at Quarterway in 2014, and ten years later, I still
consider joining the program to be the best decision I have ever made. I continued through high school and
graduated with a double Dogwood Diploma from NDSS in 2021. Over the years, I’ve traveled throughout rural
France and Québec and have been able to communicate with people who speak no English. I am incredibly grateful
for the opportunities and experiences that the Late Immersion program has provided me.

Currently, I’'m in my third year at the University of Victoria, where I continue to enjoy taking elective French
classes. The skills I gained through the Late French Immersion program have enriched my academic and personal
life in ways I never expected.

This program has been invaluable to so many, and to suddenly take this opportunity away feels like a great loss. I
strongly urge you to reconsider this decision. The impact of Late French Immersion extends far beyond the
classroom, and I know that many others, like myself, have benefited immensely from it.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Robyn Boar
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This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it.
If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate,
distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.
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